
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Before half term, the class voted on watching The Greatest Showman as a class treat; therefore 

their next class treat for reaching 90 class credits will be this.  This film is a PG therefore your child 

will need permission to watch this. 

 

In order to give your permission, please complete the reply slip below no later than Wednesday 

20th June 2018. 

 

If the permission form is not completed and returned back to school via email it will be assumed 

that your child does not have permission to watch the film and will not be able to watch it. 

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Thompson                      Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 3 Class Teacher               Head Teacher 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to watch The Greatest Showman.  

 

 

Signed:                                                  (Parent/Carer)                Date: ________________________                  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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